
 

 
8 September 2020 
 
 
 

Dear Parents  

On Monday 14 September, Oathall Community College students and staff will be supporting the 
national charity Jeans for Genes.                          

We ask that students and staff donate £1.50 to the charity and in return they are allowed to wear non 
uniform for the day, which must include a pair of jeans or denim alternative.  Donations can 
only be made using School Gateway. 

About Jeans for Genes 

Jeans for Genes is ‘the UK children’s charity that aims to change the world for children with genetic 
disorders’.  

Individually, genetic disorders are rare but together they affect 1 in 25 children born in the UK.  Their 
associated health problems mean that genetic disorders are the biggest killer of children aged 14 years 
and under. 

How your money helps 

Jeans for Genes provides funding for the care and support of children with genetic disorders.  The 
funding raised across the UK also supports research into genetics and the development of effective 
treatments and cures.  Each year we offer funding to a range of charities. 

If you require further information please visit the official website: http://www.jeansforgenesday.org 

Thank you for supporting Jeans for Genes.  

 
 
 
 

 
Mrs J Rowe 
Head of Discovery House/Jeans for Genes Organiser 


